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Senator Wong:

On Friday, July 31 I sent you a letter accompanied by four (4) powerful 
documents written by John McLean. The package was mailed through Australia 
Post using its Registered Post service involving, at an extra fee, confirmation of 
receipt of the package by the addressee.

At the same time a similar package was sent to the Prime Minister using the 
same Australia Post Registered Post service. I subsequently received signed 
confirmation that the package was received by the Prime Minister’s office on 
Tuesday, August 4th, 2009.

A similar package was sent to the Leader of the Opposition on Tuesday, August 
4th using the same Australia Post Registered Post service. I received signed 
confirmation that the package was received by the office of the Leader of the 
Opposition on Thursday, August 6th, 2009.

Yet I have still not received confirmation the package addressed to you was 
received by your office. On Wednesday, August 19th, 2009 I telephoned 
Australia Post to trace my package addressed to you. An Australia Post 
consultant advised, by checking with the Parliament House Post Office that the 
package was still in the Parliament House Post Office awaiting collection by your 
office. In an aside from the consultant, I was advised that another package had 
been waiting seven (7) weeks since your office had been notified that package 
was awaiting collection by your office.

I consider the documents to be vitally important to Australia’s environmental and 
economic security.

For that reason my letter and the most succinct of McLean’s documents 
accompanies by facsimile.

I encourage and please request you read McLean’s document which is beyond 
refutation since it simply presents IPCC data provided by the IPCC itself. I 
request that your office please collect my package from the Parliament House 
Post Office and that you carefully read McLean’s documents and study the 
colour chart I provided. I remain available to answer your questions.


